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Greetings to the Members and staff of the Senate Judiciary Committee. I would like 

now to voice my opposition to SB 348 and it’s revisions. It seems to me and to many 

other Oregonians that SB 348 is a means to circumvent the judiciary process of 

M.114 as it’s constitutionality is being challenged by the courts. And due to the court 

challenge of 114 I believe that the timing and wording of SB 348 is completely 

inappropriate, and if passed would be a travesty to our judicial system. Please 

consider the opposition to SB 348 and let the law take its course with measure 114. 

Thank you 


